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Slate Ridge Families, 

 

Due to circumstances beyond our control, Slate Ridge Elementary will be closed after school on Monday 16, 

2020. While this is not an ideal situation, our utmost priority is always the safety and wellness of our students. 

During this closure, we are providing students with academic tasks that they are to complete to keep their 

skills sharp while school is not in session. 

Instructional packets will be sent home with all students in attendance on Monday, March 16, 2020. Families 

of students who are absent on Monday are able to come to the school office and pick up the packets at another 

time. The school office will be open during normal school hours over the course of the closure. Students shall 

complete the instructional packets and return the work to their teacher once school is back in session. 

In addition, all websites that students use frequently can also be found on the Slate Ridge student portal 

located at: http://sres.reyn.org/. i-Ready and any other classroom subscriptions your child’s teacher has 

shared with them are also active and available. These websites offer students an additional opportunity to 

practice reading and math skills. Most of these websites are accessed by using your child’s name and student 

ID number which they should know. Our hope is that if you have technology available, they can use these 

websites to supplement the work we are providing them with.  

In preparation for the extended break, we are also working closely with our school nurse regarding student 

medications/inhalers. If your child has medication or an inhaler at the school that you would like to pick up, 

parents or guardians may come into the school office during normal school hours, and the secretaries can 

assist you with getting that medication.  

Reynoldsburg City Schools is providing breakfast and lunch for students during this closure. Breakfast will be 

provided at French Run Elementary School, Hannah Ashton Middle School, and Reynoldsburg High School-

Livingston Campus from 8:00-10:00. Lunch will be provided from 10:00-1:00. If you have concerns about a 

food shortage for your family during this extended closure, please feel free to contact our school counselor. 

Again, the Slate Ridge office will be open from 8:00-3:00 during this closure (except for our regularly scheduled 

Spring Break from March 23, 2020 – March 27, 2020). Please reach out if you need us. 

Micca.conley@reyn.org – Principal                   Katie.Byers@reyn.org – Assistant Principal 

Elizabeth.Uhlenhake@reyn.org  – School Counselor    Jwright@reyn.org – School Nurse    

 

Educationally Yours, 

 

Micca Conley Principal 

Slate Ridge Elementary 

10466 Taylor Rd SW, Reynoldsburg, OH 43068 

Direct: 614.501.5500 

Fax: 614.501.5520 
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